
RAY PERRY PARK – SUMMARY  
  
The City of Casey’s Playground Strategy identifies sites within the municipality for the 
installation of new playgrounds. New district and local level playgrounds are funded by the 
Capital Works Program and are delivered within the financial year. The works include a 
playground renewal program which is compliant with Australian Standards.  
  
The local level, Ray Perry Park playground, Cranbourne, will be refurbished during the 
2022/2023 Financial Year.  
  
Consultation is now closed   
  
You spoke, we listened – Preferred Design  
The featured design has been inspired by community feedback from a recent site survey. 
You spoke, we listened, and the new playground design reflects this input.  
 
A bright playground design that caters for both junior and senior users incorporating a 
similar footprint has been the successful.   
 
Comprising of a large timber tower with multiple slides, interconnecting climbing activities, 
track glider, standard swings with the inclusion of a all abilities swing seat, double see saw, 
shop front and many interactive lower deck activities. Natural rocks have been selected to 
form part of the playground edging offering nature-based play opportunities 
 
There is something for everyone.  
 


